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May 19, 2025 
 

Corbett School Board 
Corbett School District 
35800 E Historic Columbia River 
Corbett OR 97019 
 

RE: Formal Request for Strengthened Campus Safety Policy 
 
The Corbett PTA is committed to advocating for the safety and well-being of all students. In light 
of recent concerns, we are calling on the Corbett School District to strengthen its policies 
around campus safety – particularly regarding individuals with a known history of abuse, sexual 
or otherwise. 
 
We request the District adopt a formal policy stating that any individual with a known history of 
abuse against minors - sexual or otherwise, at any level - should not be allowed on any Corbett 
School District property. 
 
A zero-tolerance policy creates accountability, eliminates barriers for the District to take 
appropriate action when necessary, and reinforces that Corbett campuses are places where 
students feel safe, and where adults are held to the highest ethical standards. 
 
We respectfully urge the District to adopt these changes by the 2025–2026 school year. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Corbett PTA 
(Unanimously approved on May 18th, 2025) 
 
 


